
AGENDA ITEM NO 4.3 – 10.12.19 
 
Report from Cllr Carol Jenkins  
 
Re Lighting at the Pedestrian Crossing beside MOD main entrance 
 
Prior to the May14th meeting I had an informal chat with Allison Bucknell with regard to the 
attached CATG issue. She informed me that a pelican crossing would not be approved as 
there wasn't the footfall to justify it. She suggested improved lighting. At the PC meeting I told 
everyone this information.Allison had also told me of some costings from 2016 of £2500 per 
pair which had not been used before and a cost of £3900 per pair which had been used 
before. So we agreed to contribute up to £2000 as Allison said they ask for a contribution of 
up to 25% from the PC.  
 
We've been awaiting costings and it'll be useful if these are known before our Dec meeting as 
our next CATG meeting isn't until Dec18th. 
 
Cllr Carol Jenkins 
10th December 2019 
	


